
 

Calling all Trick or Treaters!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Drop off your Halloween candy to Little Angels by November 4 and together with the St 

Michael’s Sunday school children, we will send a wonderful package to the troops! 

 

 

Questions?  Please contact Lisa Farran at lisa.farran@gmail.com 

Learn more about Operation Gratitude at https://www.operationgratitude.com/ 

Can’t eat the peanut ones? 

 

Want to put some of your hard earned candy into the hands 

of the hard working men and women in our military? 

Just want it out of your house? 
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